
         James Root 
         84 Lake Ave. 
         Unit 4 
         Danbury, CT 
         06810 
 
 
 
Dear GC3, 
 
                  Thanks for your August ninth presentation. It was 
informative in general, but I would like to see a 
comprehensive presentation on the CES by the GC3, as a 
whole, i.e. from non DEEP participants-even thought the 
GC3 is administered by DEEP. There may be, otherwise, an 
'inadvertent 'self dealing' in dealing with the critical CES. I 
understand that the 8/9 report was provisional, along with 
the CES, but it can set the M.O. can be set  if not questioned 
at this point. (The discussion was good but is proscribed by 
the initial presentation.) 
 
                                                                       Best, 
                                                                       James Root 
                                                                       Danbury 
 


